 PREVIOUS MEETING: DECEMBER, 4th, 2005
The Society’s End of Year Function:

A very enjoyable lunch was had by the members and their families who were able to attend the function at the Blue Waters Lodge in Gonubie. Tracy welcomed members, their spouses, family members and friends to the lunch. The food was excellent and a good time was had by all. The exchange of gifts provided for much excitement and some surprises. Thanks for the support to all the members who attended. 

Apologies were received from:-

Toni & Selwyn Krull, John & Beryl Nicholls, Brian & Desray Kretzmann, Carol van Niekerk, Maureen Wells and Ann & Alistair Mackay.

The result of the “GOS Lotto” draw was as follows:

	1st
	Ticket No 50
	Freda Steel
	Ascocenda ‘Soo Fun Beauty’

	2nd
	Ticket No 56
	Shirley Kriedemann
	Phaph Tarentaal

	3rd
	Ticket No 31
	Robert & Tracy Moss
	Burrageara ‘Nelly Isler’

	4th
	Ticket No 112
	Rina Rentzke
	Degarmoara ‘Winter Wonderland’

	5th 
	Ticket No 27
	Rina Rentzke
	Lc Melody Fair ‘Xue’

	6th
	Ticket No 158
	Rina Rentzke
	Blc Chia Lin ‘Bao Qing Tian’


NEXT MEETING: 5 FEBRUARY 2006

AGM:
This meeting, being the first meeting of 2006, is our Annual General Meeting when the required reports and submissions on the Club’s status and activities will be presented to members. It is imperative that all members attend this meeting as the election of the members of the new Management Committee will also be held.

Orchid Auction:
There will be an orchid auction after the AGM, so please bring some money with you if you want to participate in the auction.
Plant table:
Remember to bring your orchids in bloom as there will be a plant table. 
GONUBIE GOSSIP:
SAOC Subscriptions:
Subs are now overdue. Members that still haven’t paid their subscriptions must please let Cynthia have the R120.00 at the meeting.

Donation Received:
A big thank you to Shirley Bond for the donation of a beautiful ladies watch which will be raffled out for the 2006 fund.
GOS Lotto
Lotto tickets for 2006 will also be available at R5.00 each. Remember –

	(1)
	Tickets can only be purchased at meetings.

	(2)
	Tickets are available to members only.

	(3)
	You may purchase as many tickets as you like during the year.

	(4)
	You must be present at the end of year function on 3 December 2006 and be in possession of your ticket(s) should your number be drawn to claim your prize, otherwise you forfeit.


Shop News
New items in stock :-

Kaptan, Min/Max Thermometers, Hydrometers, Sulphur & Calcium Nitrate.
Also don’t forget our:-

Decorative clips for easy staking and packs of 10 blank orchid cards & envelopes for only R15.00.

The shop will be open on 5 February from 14h15 to 14h40.
Culture tips for the month

1) During our hot summer months you should never fertilize dry plants. Always water well beforehand. Go and enjoy a cuppa and only fertilize plants afterwards.
2) Always water plants early in the morning as watering during the hottest part of the day can cause the leaves and new growths to be burnt by the sun.

GOS QUIZ:

FEBRUARY’S QUESTION:

Which cattleya species often has a cleistogamous (self- pollinating) habit?

